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Subject line: 2018 FedCASIC Post-Workshops Survey

Dear FedCASIC Community,
Thank you so much for your interest and participation in FedCASIC 2018.
Please take 5 minutes to provide us with your thoughts on the workshops by completing the following brief survey by May 2, 2018:
[survey link]

We look forward to seeing you at FedCASIC 2019. Stay tuned for more information!

Thank you again!
FedCASIC Organizing Committee

